
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: December 4, 2023 

ITEM TITLE: Visioning Update 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Through a partnership with the Iowa Department of Transportation, Trees Forever, the Iowa State 
University Extension and Outreach Community and Economic Development Program, and 
Ritlan+Kuiper Landscape Architects, the City has worked through a Community Visioning program 
focusing primarily on the west half of the City and specifically the West corridor of 1st Street. 

Attached is the final report of the process, along with copies of the presentation boards that have been 
shared with the public for review and discussion by the Council. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


